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         AUGUST APPEAL 

 
August 2022 
 
Dear Friend of Epiphany,  
 

As we strive to provide a Catholic School education to our community, we are sure you will agree that no child 
should be turned away because of their family’s inability to pay. We are pleased to have over 190 students enrolled 
for the 2022-2023 school year. It is thanks to the generosity of people like you that allows Epiphany to continue to 
grow. 
 
The annual August Appeal to supplement our tuition assistance fund is underway and we humbly ask your support 
in this effort.  Last year tuition assistance from the Diocese of Arlington and multiple other sources allowed 109 
students to attend Epiphany. Twenty-four of these students were assisted by  $44,174  in donations from 29 
donors who supported last year's August Appeal.  Thank you for your generosity!  These children were able to 
experience a Catholic education in an environment infused with our shared faith and values because of the kindness 
of our parishioners and friends.  Be assured that these families are eternally grateful. 
 
We hope you will complete the attached response slip, with a contribution to help Epiphany Catholic School 
continue to offer a quality Catholic education. Donations can be mailed to the school or if you prefer made 
online at epiphanycatholicschool.org/august-appeal. A gift of $6,700 would cover the annual cost of tuition for 
one student.  Would you consider sponsoring a student for a semester for a donation of $3,350, a quarter of the 
school year for $1,675, or perhaps sponsor one month at $670? Can you count on your support? 
 
Whether or not you are able to give financially at this time, we ask that you pray for the faculty, staff, students, and 
families at Epiphany Catholic School, and that our efforts to provide a Catholic education for all who desire it will be 
blessed by God.  
                                
Our school year is about to begin.  We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Gratefully yours in Christ,  
 
 
 

 
Austin Poole 
Principal              

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

YES, I will sponsor a child's tuition for the 2022-2023 school year! 
  

  Full School Year - $6,700     One Quarter - $1,675     One Week - $186 
  One Semester - $3,350            One Month - $670          Other  $________  

  
Name:  __________________________________________ 

 
  ❑ I wish for my gift to remain anonymous 

  ❑ My gift is made in memory of       
 

Address: ______________________________________________ 
 

City: _______________________ State ______  Zip _________ 
 

Please make checks payable to Epiphany Catholic School. 
 

Epiphany Catholic School, a Christ-centered environment, 
is dedicated to developing the whole child through 

academic excellence and nourishing servant leaders 
in the footsteps of Jesus. 

 
 


